
 

Advisory on developments in Los, Angeles, California 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs is aware of the situation unfolding in certain parts of Los 
Angeles, California, U.S. 

The Fiji Embassy in Washington D.C continues to monitor the situation and will provide 
further updates as the situation evolves.  


